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SBRC 

Attn: Stephanie Edler 

400 E. 14th Street 

Des Moines, IA 50319 

 

November 13, 2024 

 

Dear SBRC Committee, 

 

The CAR, SES, and ATR were all certified by the deadline of September 15. Unfortunately, the 

student count section in the ATR was discovered to have been calculated per week instead of per 

day. It was requested in an email to Tom Simpson on September 18 to reopen the ATR so it 

could be corrected. It was reopened and corrected the same day. Clarinda Community School 

District is requesting the SBRC accept the District’s corrective action and the supporting 

documents, which are attached. On November 13 the CCSD School Board approved the request 

and exhibits. 

 

On December 17 Superintendent, Jeff Privia, and Director of Finance/Board Secretary, Nancy 

McKinnon, will appear at the hearing. A telephone number is 712-542-5165 and emails include 

jprivia@clarindacsd.org and nmckinnon@clarindacsd.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nancy McKinnon 

Director of Finance/Board Secretary 
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